
 

 

Advisory No. 047, s. 2024 
August 14, 2024 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 

YOUTH HOUR 2024: #GalingNgKabataangPinoy 
 

The Positive Youth Development (PYD) Network Inc. will conduct the Youth 
Hour 2024, #GalingNgKabataangPinoy in Boracay Island, Malay, Aklan on August 
10–12, 2024. 
 

The event is an annual culmination to recognize young people’s contributions 
to the nation, such as supporting environmental conservation by switching off lights 
in respective areas. 

 
The public and private youth leaders, teachers, and officials are invited to 

participate in this activity. 
 

Participation of learners and teachers from public and private schools shall 
be purely voluntary and will not hamper instructional time in compliance with the 
provisions of DepEd Order (DO) No. 009, s. 2024 titled Implementing Guidelines on 
the School Calendar and Activities for the School Year 2024–2025 and DO 9, s. 2005 
titled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring 
Compliance Therewith and the policy on off-campus activities stated in DO 66, s. 
2017. 
 
 This is also subject to the no-collection policy as stated in Section 3 of 
Republic Act No. 5546 also known as An Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or 
the Collection of Contributions for Whatever Project or Purpose from Students and 
Teachers of Public and Private Schools, Colleges and Universities (Ganzon Law), 
issued in DO 19, s. 2008, and reiterated in DepEd Memorandum No. 041, s. 2024. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 

Positive Youth Development Network   
Website: https://pydn.org/ 
Email Address: youthcan@pydn.org 
Mobile Phone No.: 0917-851-9757 
Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/pydnetwork 
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